
What do I do if my sod or landscaping is damage during 
snow removal? 
If our plowing equipment damages sod on the city right-of-way 
adjoining your property, call the Public Works Department to report it.  

Damage to city right-of-way from plows will be repaired in the spring 
with black dirt and grass seed. The city is not responsible for damage to 
landscaping and sprinkler heads located in the city right-of-way. The 
street right-of-ways are important areas for snow storage related to 
plowing operations. As such, it is recommended that residents remove 
and relocate objects (fences, landscaping, large rocks) out of the right-
of-way as to avoid damage by snow removal operations.  


